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UPDATE AND HOUSING NEEDS CONSULTATION WORKSHOP 
SATURDAY 4th MAY 2019

We will be holding two workshops today, the first commencing at 11am and the second at 2pm. 
The agenda for each is:

1. A 30-minute session to view display boards showing: -

· The progress of the Neighbourhood Plan to date;
· The Housing Needs Assessment, including housing numbers; types and potential site allocations;
· The Parish design code;
· Other proposed policies.



2. Followed by a short presentation and a question and answer session.



3. Please provide your responses to the consultation questions set out overleaf, in the space provided.


Please provide your responses to the following consultation questions:

a. Do you agree that the appropriate amount of housing growth to plan for is 14 homes, over the period of the Neighbourhood Plan up to 2036?


Response:




b. Do you agree that we should allocate a site, or sites, for housing?


Response:




c. Do you agree with the proposed polices for inclusion in the Neighbourhood Plan?


Response:




d. Do you agree with the designation of Holbrook Park as a Special Character Area?


Response:


Please complete and return your consultation responses to us by 18 May 2019. Consultation forms can be downloaded from the NP section of the Village website, or are available for collection from Chris White, at the address set out below. 
You can leave completed consultation forms with us today. Alternatively, you can leave completed consultation forms in the box provided at the Telephone Box, The Street, or you can deliver or post them to Chris White, at Walnut Tree Lodge, CO10 OSY.
Note: consultation responses can only be provided by residents of the Parish, aged 12 and over. Each resident must not complete more than one consultation response, otherwise this consultation process might be invalidated.

Thanks for your participation.
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee, May 2019.
